Hi everyone, 
My name is James Cerasia, and I am a First-Year running for Student Senate Class Senator for the Upper Quads. I’m from New Jersey and I chose Dickinson because it’s a small school with fantastic academic and social life programs. I’m running for Student Senate because, together, we can make this college an even better place.
During high school, I served my class as a Student Government Representative. That is similar to the position I am seeking now as our Class Senator. With this prior experience, coupled with my integrity and honesty, I promise to work with you on initiatives to improve Dickinson’s social life. In addition, I’ll be available to meet with students to advocate for your interests and needs.
Here are examples of some of the initiatives I will work on if elected to the Student Senate: First, I’d like to bring more late-night dining options to campus. I hope to create a take-out service on campus that will accept our meal-plans. I want to engage in conversations about the meal plans to further streamline them and make the various dining options more accessible to students. Second, I want to make sure all bathrooms in residence halls are equipped with eco-friendly paper towels. Finally, I will work to continue to improve First Year Orientation so the incoming Class of 2019 is excited about all of their activities, informed about the College, and most of all has fun. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Most importantly, I believe a representative must reach out to their constituents. I will use my best efforts to be the voice representing our Class. Please feel free to come to me and express your opinions about what needs to be addressed because I’d be more than happy to help out.
I look forward to meeting many of you during the Student Senate campaign!
Thanks, 
James Cerasia ‘18
cerasiaj@dickinson.edu

